O'Donnell, Mary Beth

From: Orjiako, Oliver

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 8:13 AM

To: Euler, Gordon; Anderson, Colete; Alvarez, Jose; O'Donnell, Mary Beth

Cc: Cook, Christine
Subject: Property Exchange

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

An email from Steve Yochim to Councilor Madore. Mary Beth, please, put in the index. Thanks.

Oliver

From: Madore, David

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 6:30 PM

To: Orjiako, Oliver

Subject: FW: Property Exchange

FYI

From: steve yochim [mailto:newmedtc@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 11:11 AM

To: Madore, David

Subject: Property Exchange

David This is Steve Yochim along with George Espansoa have been working with you and the other Councilors to try to take our properties out of the UGB or Discuses the Possibility of the rezoning of our property to some kind of residual zoning. Our aera agian is from 199th north to 209th and I-5 to 20 th ave.. You were personally at my residents for a meeting in my shop. After reading in the Columbia newspaper about the Laggler Farm owners wanting in to the UGB it mite be a win win to take us out and let them in. Although the Acreage is not equally the same it would be a start to straighten thing out. Please let me know wht you think Steve Yochim